
 
 

JANUARY 17, 2017                       

 
BUDGET ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 
For the past eleven years, Peru CSD has organized a Budget Advisory Committee (BAC) 
that has served to inform and promote school-community discussion concurrent with the 
school district budget development process.   
 
The BAC typically meets in order to develop an understanding of revenues and 
expenditures, components of a balanced budget, and particular challenges that face the 
school district.  Traditionally, the BAC has formulated recommendations for Board 
consideration to assist the Board and administration. 
 
At this time, the BAC is scheduled to meet at 6:00 PM on Thursday, February 16th and 
Wednesday, March 15th.  In addition to these informational sessions, the BAC will be 
invited to share their recommendations with the School Board during a public budget 
development workshop, tentatively set for Tuesday, March 21st. 
 
If you wish to participate in any of the meetings of the BAC, please register by calling 
643-6004.  Thank you. 

 


